

15th July, 2014.

Deur Brigader Warner,

I have been asked to thank you for your kind letter containing a message of loyalty to The Queen.

This has been shown to Her Majesty and I now have pleasure in enclosing her reply.

Christopher Sandamas
The Chief Clerk to The Queen

Brigader A. G. Warner, AM, LVO.



Brigadier A. G. Warner, AM, LVO, Representative Colonel Commandant,

Royal Regiment of Australian Artillery.

Please convey my warm thanks to the Colonels Commandant, the Head of Regiment and all Ranks of the Royal Regiment of Australian Artillery for their message of loyalty, sent on the occasion of Royal Australian Artillery Day, on which one hundred and forty-three years of dedicated service to Australia is commemorated.

As your Captain-General, I was pleased to learn of the end of your operation in Afghanistan. I much appreciate your thoughtfulness in writing as you did and, in return, I send my best wishes to all concerned as well as for the safe return of all troops from overseas.

ELIZABETH R.

1st August, 2014.